
CLASS NOTICES

Reading
Children need to bring in their reading diaries and books 
daily and please ensure you have signed their reading diary to 
show that you have shared the book at home.  

Books will be changed on Mondays and Fridays, E-books will 
be set as a block for the term and reading for pleasure books 
will be changed once a week.

PE
PE kits should be worn on PE days. Black shorts or trousers 
and a white/plain t-shirt is the expected kit. PE will be on a 
Thursday. No costume jewellery or earrings please. 

Note
Please continue to check Tapestry daily for any posts about 
your child’s learning as there are regular weekly updates.

As the weather gets warmer, please ensure that your child 
has a summer hat and water bottle in school every day. All 
children will still need wellington boots for the garden.

Please make sure your child has a spare bag of clothes on 
their peg, this is in case they get wet in the water tray.
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‘Are we mad about minibeasts?’



ENRICHMENT AREAS OF LEARNING ENRICHMENT AREAS OF LEARNING

Phonics This term in phonics, we will be 
consolidating our phase 3 phonemes and 
practising applying them in longer words.
We will begin to move onto Phase 4, 
where consonants are next to each 
other in a words e.g. went, pond, fact.
Children will access phonics as a whole 
class session (daily) and a review at the 
end of each day before hometime.

Literacy We will look at a range of texts to 
support our learning about minibeasts. 
We will explore both fiction and non-
fiction books and we will also look at 
poetry and jokes about animals. Within 
our daily morning writing, we will focus 
on building sentences, using a capital 
letter and a full stop.

Maths In maths, we will be using the White 
Rose Maths scheme. We will cover ‘20 
and beyond’ which is all about teen 
numbers and the number system. Then 
we will move onto ‘First, then, now’ which 
will focus on addition and subtraction 
number sentences.

Topic This term, we will ask the question ‘Are 
we mad about minibeasts?’

We will be reading the story of ‘The 
Hungry Caterpillar’, exploring the life 
cycle of a butterfly and watching the 
process in class. Within this theme we 
will explore lots of hands on minibeast 
experiences.
This term we will have a visitor to 
school from ‘Wild Science’. They will 
bring a range of creatures to school for 
us to look at and handle if the children 
choose to.

Art & 
Music

In Art we will focus on our artist study 
of Eric Carle and how he illustrates his 
stories. 
We will also be thinking about 3D 
sculptures, creating bug hotels and 
models of minibeasts. 

P.E. This term, we will be covering ball skills 
and games. 
In games we will be learning rules, 
keeping scores and trying to work as a 
team.


